
Dear colleagues 

ieMR goes live at Redcliffe Hospital tomorrow. 

As a small thank you to everyone who has completed their ieMR training, and to those on the front line of our
digital transition, we're shouting hospital staff 3,000 free coffees. 

The free coffee vouchers are being distributed today and tomorrow to service lines and clinical areas involved
in the ieMR go-live at Redcliffe. Those coffee vouchers can be redeemed at Zouki Cafe and the Zouki Coffee
Box at the front of the hospital until Friday, 5 July. 

A free coffee is a small token of our appreciation for everyone's hard work and commitment. 

Lastly, while we're going live with ieMR, we'll be postponing this week's Staff Forum, which had been
scheduled for this Thursday afternoon.

Cang Dang
Executive Director, Redcliffe Hospital 

If you no longer work at Redcliffe Hospital click here to be taken off this email list 
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